
Dear Editor Dr. Richard, 

 

Many thanks for your kind suggestions! We would like to process the correction of this 

manuscript entitled “Flower litters of alpine plants affect soil nitrogen and phosphorus rapidly in 

the eastern Tibetan Plateau” (bg-2016-68), which can be noticed in the revised version with 

yellow color highlighted for your consideration. Line 90 has been deleted for better reading and 

understanding. We are looking forward to your reply. 

Thanks again for your time, and have a good day. 

 

Jinniu Wang on behalf of all co-authors 


